
 
 

May 23, 2022 
 

                        “Do everything in love.” 
 
       — Corinthians 16:14  

 
Dear brothers, 
 
Greetings from the Pacific Northwest District!   
 
We treasure the unity of faith, the joint labor of sharing the gospel 
and the dedication to the New Command we all have in common.  
God richly bless your District Convention! 
 
Our District Convention will be held at Evergreen Lutheran High 
School on June 7-8.  Prof. Ken Cherney of our Wisconsin Lutheran 
Seminary will help us dig into God’s Word to find help and hope in a 
world where there is much suffering and confusion. The message of 
Job that we will consider is: “I Will Hope In Him.”  
 
As you gather as brothers, our prayer is that the Lord richly blesses 
your time together in his Word and much good comes from your 
meeting together. 
 
Blessings to you in Christ Jesus! 
 
In Him, 
Pastor Dan Kramer 
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